WELCOME
 FROM THE ALWIN HOLLAND PAC!

We are looking forward to a new school year and have already made several plans for the months ahead.  As you will see on the new AH calendar the dates have been set for meetings, canteen days and family skate nights. 
This year we are going to publish a cookbook so please talk to your child about their favourite homemade delight as we will be collecting recipes until late October (remember to have the child’s name and class on the recipe).
The following are a few reminders of dates that are fast approaching:

Friday, September 16th   at 9am, PAC meeting in the library.  Preschoolers welcome!

Friday, September 16th after the last bell is Freezee Friday!  $1 each
Thursday, September 29th, Smoothie Day!  $2 each (please note date change in AH calendar)
Please check your child’s backpack next week for more PAC news about the PACs canteen days/order form and our Fall fundraiser.  
Lastly, Alwin Holland staff, students and the PAC appreciate any bit of time parents can spend at the school.  Volunteering for 30 minutes when you can or for 30 minutes a day it is all greatly appreciated and beneficial to our school TEAM!  Together Everyone Achieves More!  So, please see Mrs. Barrette for the criminal record check forms and join the AH team!
Feel free to e-mail us with your questions, ideas and concerns at, alwinhollandpac@gmail.com
Sincerely,
Ginger Alexander, Sharla Pearce and Cheryl Ross

